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Dear Secretary of State Williams,

Thank you for your efforts to improve the voting process in Colorado.  

#2 is most important - voter ID.

#3  I think that there’s a need to add rules to registering university student voters to ensure no double
voting and that they are legitimate students.  Students on the Pearl Street Mall have been registered without
ID - copies of ID are reguired with ballot, but who is to know the legitimacy.  Also is there a way to track
students after graduation so ballots don’t continue to be mailed to that ‘student’.
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